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PRESS RELEASE   

DATE:  June 7, 2022 
 
TOPIC:  West 2nd Street and Webber Street Traffic Signal Upgrade, 

Tuesday June 14, 2022 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
The Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) will change the configuration and 
operation of traffic signals on Tuesday June 14, 2022 at the following location:  
 
The intersection of West 2nd Street and Webber Street – Flaggers will be directing 
traffic on all travel lanes at this intersection. Expect delays. 
 
To minimize disruption, the work is scheduled at night from 9:00 p.m. to 12:00 a.m. 
(midnight). 
 
The purpose of this project is to install new left turn signals for the north/south traveling 
lanes at West 2nd Street and Webber Street to match the operation of the signals at the 
intersection of West 6th Street and Webber Street. This change is expected to smooth 
the flow of traffic and improve safety for motorists making left turns. 
 
Please proceed with caution through this intersection during work hours and observe all 
temporary traffic control devices and flagger directions. Thank you for your attention to 
traveling safety during this work.  
 
For more information about this project, you can view the Traffic Safety Commission 
minutes at thedalles.org/commissions. If you have questions, please contact the Public 
Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map-- 
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